
 

 

From: Kim Balls Kim.Balls@great-yarmouth.gov.uk 
 

Date: 16/07/18 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Thank you for consulting Great Yarmouth Borough Council. The Council is satisfied that Suffolk 
County Council has had regard to, and complied with S.42, S.47 & S.48 of the 2008 Planning Act in 
respect to the above application.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Kim Balls 
Senior Strategic Planner (Policy) 
Great Yarmouth Borough Council 
 
Tel: 01493 846475  
Mobile: 07747631391 
E-mail: kb@great-yarmouth.gov.uk 
 
Website: www.great-yarmouth.gov.uk 
Correspondence Address: Strategic Planning, Housing and Regeneration Development, Town Hall, Hall Plain, 
Great Yarmouth, Norfolk NR30 2QF 
Great Yarmouth Borough Council - Customer Focused, Performance Driven 
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